
Consulate General of India,
Bali 

PRESS RELEASE

Missing of Mr. Aditya Kaushal, an Indian national

The Consulate received news on 07.05.2019 that an Indian national, Mr.

Aditya  Kaushal  has  been  missing   in  Nusa  Lembongan  Island  while  taking

photograph. 

2. The Local SAR agency, BASARNAS, in coordination with Indonesian Navy

and  Local  Marine  Police,  conducted  search  of  the  area  from  07.05.2019  to

13.05.2019, without success.  

3. Any person who has any information on Mr. Aditya Kaushal may kindly

inform BASARNAS or the Consulate.   The parents of  Mr.  Aditya Kaushal  has

announced a reward of IDR 22 Juta (USD 1500) to the person, who will provide

information about Mr. Adiya Kaushal.
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